University of New Mexico

UNM Digital Repository

Natural Heritage New Mexico Documents Natural Heritage New Mexico
1-26-2016

Report for NMDGF Permit: 1778,2015

Jerry D. Johnson

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalrepository.unm.edu/nhnm_documents

Recommended Citation
Johnson, Jerry D.. "Report for NMDGF Permit: 1778, 2015." (2016). https://digitalrepositoryunm.edu/nhnm_documents/16

This Report is brought to you for free and open access by the Natural Heritage New Mexico at UNM Digital Repository. It has been accepted for
inclusion in Natural Heritage New Mexico Documents by an authorized administrator of UNM Digital Repository. For more information, please

contact disc@unm.edu.


https://digitalrepository.unm.edu?utm_source=digitalrepository.unm.edu%2Fnhnm_documents%2F16&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalrepository.unm.edu/nhnm_documents?utm_source=digitalrepository.unm.edu%2Fnhnm_documents%2F16&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalrepository.unm.edu/nhnm?utm_source=digitalrepository.unm.edu%2Fnhnm_documents%2F16&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalrepository.unm.edu/nhnm_documents?utm_source=digitalrepository.unm.edu%2Fnhnm_documents%2F16&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
https://digitalrepository.unm.edu/nhnm_documents/16?utm_source=digitalrepository.unm.edu%2Fnhnm_documents%2F16&utm_medium=PDF&utm_campaign=PDFCoverPages
mailto:disc@unm.edu

THE UNIVERSITY OF TEXAS AT EL PASO

v Department of

26 January 2016 Biological
Sciences

New Mexico Department of Fish and Game
Scientific Permits P.O. 25112
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504-5110

To Whom It May Concern:

Enclosed is my 2015 annual report for Scientific Permit 1778. Because of grant
responsibilities elsewhere, no collecting or handling species in New Mexico is conveyed
on the annual report form. A decision will be made soon if I will be requesting a
continuation of my research activities in New Mexico. West Texas and New Mexico
share a common border and many vertebrate species, so many scientific investigations
comparing systematic, ecological, biogeographic, and other aspects of those species
logically include working in sections of both states. The information attained from those
studies benefits science in general and species welfare in particular. I have graduate
students who desire to work in New Mexico, some in collaboration with New Mexico
researchers and field station personnel. The required hunting licence for the permittee and
subpermittees seems unusual for scientific studies. In any case, thank you for permitting
us in the past to investigate amphibians and reptiles in New Mexico.

Sincerely, ¢ :
(

Jerry D. Johnson, PhD
Professor
Department of Biological Sciences

El Paso, Texas
79968-0519

(915) 747-5844
Fax: (915) 747-5808
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